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Dear members of the Academia de Ingeniería México: 

 

I am Bernardo Gómez González, an Academic Member and Candidate for Secretary of 

the Academia de Ingeniería México. I sincerely hope that you and your family are staying 

healthy and well through these trying times we are in right now; and I send my best wishes 

for the quick recovery of your loved ones if, unfortunately, they have been badly affected 

by the health crisis. 

Here, I would like to present my ideas and proposal for an action plan to be carried out 

if I am elected Secretary of the Academy. I will be brief, as what matters is not the number 

of words, but how they turn into action. 

You can find my thoughts and suggested courses of action in my biographical sketch, 

CV, and work plan. Through them, I want to express my commitment to participate 

proactively in the life and evolution of the Academia de Ingeniería. I am convinced that 

people do not transform institutions—it is institutions like ours, with a solid foundation, 

that transform their members and motivate them to give the best of themselves. For this 

reason, my offer is not to change the Academia de Ingeniería, but to contribute to the 

strengthening and development of this remarkable institution with my work, skills, and 

results. 

I strongly encourage you to participate in this election process and, should you deem it 

appropriate, to vote for my candidacy. 

I fully appreciate your attention, and please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of 

any assistance. 

 

 

Bernardo Gómez González 

Academic Member 

Candidate for Secretary of the Academia de Ingeniería México. 


